
FROM THE CEO

Bringing Thankfulness and Gratitude  
to Our Communities 

As the annual holiday season arrives, Lake 
Nona is blessed this and every year by com-
munity organizations, caring businesses and 
leaders who believe in the spirit of giving 
while spreading a spirit of thankfulness.

Veterans’ Day is Nov. 11, and we are grateful to 
our veterans who selflessly served 
and protected our country.

The Lake Nona Regional Chamber of Com-
merce (LNRCC) will express gratitude for 
a job well done with a contribution to the 
chamber’s 2021 Charity of Choice, Ronald 
McDonald House of Central Florida, with 
proceeds from the 2021 Chamber Swing 
Golf Tournament this month.

Don Long, President/CEO
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Katie Mitzner from Brightline updates LNRCC 
members on the Orlando extension of 
the high-speed passenger rail during a 
business luncheon on Sept. 17 at XL Soccer 
in Lake Nona. (Photo by Madelyn Long)

Dr. Richard Gayles of Nona Medical Arts (center, 
back row) celebrates their five-year anniversary 
with his staff during the ribbon-cutting 
ceremony on Sept. 30. (Photo by Madelyn Long)

Cynthia Washington, president of Washington 
Concepts Inc. (left), introduces guest speaker 
Maytel Bonham, attorney at Shuffield, 
Lowman and Wilson, PA (right), at the 
Nona Professional Ladies Estate Planning 
Luncheon on Sept. 20 at Wycliffe Bible 
Translators. (Photo by Madelyn Long)

Lake Nona Regional Chamber of Commerce 
(LNRCC) CEO Don Long starts the ribbon-
cutting ceremony during First Tuesdays 
on Thursday with Joanne Wallen (center), 
senior director at the USTA National Campus, 
on Oct. 7. (Photo by Madelyn Long)

Florencio Rodriguez, owner of Hot Taco Street 
Taqueria (left), assisted by his wife, 
Patricia (right), and Orlando Mayor Buddy 
Dyer (center), cuts the ribbon, officially 
opening his new restaurant in Lake Nona 
on Sept. 21. (Photo by Madelyn Long)

Meet our November Ambassador of the Month: 
Nicole Perez Gutierrez from New York Life 
& NYLIFE Securities! Thank you, Nicole!
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